
 
I have sent many emails in support of  banning live export to overseas countries 
 
I wll continue to support the MP's who share my views and disregard those who support live 
trade 
 
The farmers will not do as they say and monitor what happens once the animals leave our 
shore. If they were to do so, what we saw on four corners would never have happened. The 
farmers are only interested in money, the nature of how these animals are treated once they 
reach their destination, obviously they don't care otherwise it wouldn't have gone on for this 
long. 
 
Live export should cease and the animals should killed in Australia and sent over frozen.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Kim Collins 
Western Austraia 
 

 


